NOTICE OF CANVASSING FOR THE GENERAL ELECTION

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT CANVASSING OF THE VOTES FOR THE GENERAL
ELECTION WILL BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 16, 2022 AT 10:00 A.M. IN THE RED RIVER

COUNTY COMMISSIONERS COURTROOM.

POSTED AT 8:30 A.M. ON NOVEMBER 14, 2022.
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SHAWN WEEMES
RED RIVER COUNTY CLERK




